May 12, 2005

SACRED COW OR SACRED BULL? A LOOK AT REGIONALISM IN NORTHEAST OHIO

Thursday, May 12th from 4:00 to 6:00 pm

Cleveland State University 

Levin College of Urban Affairs Building - Atrium

1717 Euclid Avenue 

Join the Masters of Urban Planning, Design, and Development Capstone Class as they present their final project, “Sacred Cow or Sacred Bull? A Look at Regionalism in Northeast Ohio.”  Throughout their spring semester, these students have researched and analyzed a wealth of information regarding Cuyahoga, Lorain, Geauga, Lake, Medina, Portage and Summit Counties and explored greater Cleveland’s potential for regionalism.  Come listen to some of the region’s best and brightest future planners discuss opportunities for Northeast Ohio.  Presentations will be followed by a reception including food and beverages.  Visit www.clevelandregionalism.com for more information and to register for this free event.

